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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 7:01 AM
To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 134 Elizabeth E.

All, 
 
I have put these notes in AMANDA: 
 
Progress inspection shows most of the work has been completed. No inspections have been done and they do not have 
permits for plumbing or mechanical. Until those permits are applied for I cannot say any work has been done legally so I 
am forced to put the progress at 20%. 
 
I let the owner know that her contractors have not pulled permits as well. 
 
Hope this helps, 
 
Nathan Bruhn 
Code Compliance Officer 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-9033 
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 


